
From: L. Mercier   
Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 4:38 PM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca> 
Cc: Herb Simak ;  
Subject: Request to Appear as a Delegation before Council on September 20, 2021 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email 
is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca 

 
Hello,   
 
Our delegation would like to request an appearance before Council as above to provide feedback 
on behalf of Government Road area residents impacted by the Bainbridge Urban Village 
development. Government Road area residents are opposed to the proposal to include the 
Bainbridge East Area in the development. Government Road area residents would like City 
Council's support on containing any development related to the Bainbridge Urban Village within 
and limited to the Focus Area boundaries, including schools and parks,  
 
We await further direction. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Liliane Mercier 
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Copy to:
  Chief Administrative Officer
  Dir. Corporate Services
  Dir. Planning & Building
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